
         
  
 
                   
 

 

ApplyDirect wins contract with the Environment Protection Authority 

Victoria 

 

Melbourne, Australia, 25 September 2019: ApplyDirect Limited (ASX: AD1) (ApplyDirect or the Company) 

is pleased to announce that it has secured a contract with the Environment Protection Authority Victoria 

(EPA).  The services to be supplied under this contract is for the integration of the EPA’s new human 

resource management system with the Careers.Vic jobs portal, which is powered by ApplyDirect’s software. 

Commenting on the contract win, ApplyDirect CEO, Bryan Petereit said: “It is pleasing that our managed 

services agreement with the Victorian Government is continuing to generate new revenue opportunities at 

the individual department level. In addition to the Managed Services contract with the Victorian 

Government, this means ApplyDirect now has significant coverage of individual departments including EPA, 

VicRoads, Department of Education, Development Victoria, the Department of Health & Human Services 

(DHHS) and the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning (DELWP)” 
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